
To our friends and partners in the Northern Illinois Synod, where Mosaic provides services out of Rockford:

Mosaic is a mission-driven, values-led organization. Our mission is to embrace God’s call to serve, and our values—
belonging, connection, faithfulness and grit—shape how we serve. Throughout our 109-year history, we have helped 
people who were often seen as outsiders find a place to belong and people to connect with. 

In 2022, our services continue to evolve to meet the desires of the people we support, and today, people seek 
more choices in smaller settings. Our quickly growing “Mosaic at Home” service is a perfect fit to meet those 
desires, and wherever it is possible, we are expanding this service to help more people.

If you’re not familiar with it, our Mosaic at Home program matches someone we support with a contractor who 
opens their home and their heart to the person in a 24/7 shared living environment. The contractor assists the 
person as needed to acquire and retain the skills needed for daily living and helps the person participate in the 
larger community. 

Nationally, we now serve more people through Mosaic at Home than in any other way. This service also is 
grounded in our history—it helps people have a place to belong and others to connect with, but in a more intimate 
way. It also highlights a longstanding truth: Mosaic is not a place you go but something you’re a part of. 

Many of our Mosaic at Home contractors are faith-filled people who relish the opportunity to live the call to serve 
others right in their own home. If you feel you may be called to this type of service, I invite you to contact us about it. 

In other exciting news for 2022, Mosaic is nearing the completion of our $63 million Called to be Bold fundraising 
campaign. We’re very close to that target, and I am amazed and humbled by the generosity of the many donors 
who value the work we do. Those gift dollars help Mosaic expand our services to people and help provide many of 
the things people we support could not afford on their own. 

I know God has a bright future promised for this ministry and the people we serve. As always, I say “Thank you” to 
the many churches across the nation that partner with us in this important work. Together, we are a positive force 
for change in today’s world.

We are grateful to call you partners. 
Sincerely,

 
Linda Timmons, President and CEO, Mosaic
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